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15 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Changes to the School Site 
 
I am writing to you, to advise of scheduled works being undertaken by National Grid which will result in a 
temporary closure of the school footpath known as ‘Morrison’s Path’. 
 
The Morrison’s Path will be closed from Monday 20 January until Monday 10 February 2025.  
 
Works being undertaken during this time are in connection with the new Endoscopy Unit at Tiverton Hospital, 
which adjoins the boundary of Tiverton High School. 
 
For pupils that normally enter and leave school via the Morrison’s Path, they will need to use a temporary 
footpath that is being created during the period of the work. The path will bring pupils onto the school site by 
the corner of the Horizon block near the front of the main building.  
  
The temporary path can be accessed via Kennedy Way between Tiverton Hospital and Halfords. Signs will be 
in place to direct students and staff will be on duty to assist at the start and end of the school day. 
 
The below map shows the closed path highlighted in Yellow and the new temporary path highlighted in Red. 

 

 

 

Horizon Block 



Further to our earlier text message I would like to remind parents of the parking arrangements available when 
dropping off and picking up students. Tiverton Rugby Club have kindly allowed us to use their car parking area 
for these purposes. This is to ease the pressure on access to the main school site during the day. 
 
Please be aware this arrangement is not intended for parking for longer periods of time. I hope you will find 
this arrangement more convenient. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Batchelor 
Business Manager  
 
  


